
This is a communication with Liscott where they are asking us to tell the bank to misallocate funds. Liscott sent us bills for overcharges, but since we had already used the contingency funds in the build account for previous overcharges, the bank won't issue a payment for any work outside of the pre-approved areas of the build. So, Liscott wanted us to tell the bank the funds being requested on this draw were for construction of exterior features of the home. In reality, these funds were being used directly by Liscott for what they claimed were cost overruns. Our contract stated that we were to approve any of these overruns in advance in writing. This never happened. In fact, aside from a price increase from the modular builder due to changes we made, we never approved of any cost overruns. Despite multiple requests, we also never saw any invoice or bill from any vendor or subcontractor supporting these claimed cost increases. To this date, Liscott hasn't provided us with a single receipt.






